
 

 

Mark your Calendar 

The Spring roadside cleanup is once again approaching. 

We will be gathering to do this important community service on: 

Wednesday May 22nd at 4:30 pm.  We gather at the Latter Day Saints parking lot located at 

11900 Manning Ave. South just 0.25 miles north of Highway 61. 

As in past events there will be a drawing where two of the participants will receive one free day 

of 10K sponsored education which includes the summer conference. 

This is also a great opportunity to get to know and network with other code officials. 

 

 

 


